KWAME KKRUMAR UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL FIRST YEAR STUDENT
FROM : REGISTRAR
DATE : 15th September 2021
SUBJECT : STUDENT LOANS -2021/2022 ACADEMIC YEAR

It has come to the attention of the University Management that there is another
group of scrupulous persons sending text messages to students alleging that
Kwame Nkrumah University in conjunction with Higher Education Loans Board
or Bursary has approved your student loans. These individuals are demanding
that students pay a sum of K3,995.00 by calling the number from which the text
is being sent from.

Students are hereby advised not to respond to such messages as they are
fraudulent and/ report such people to the Zambia Police Service.

You are all advised accordingly.
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